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Dear Commission,

I am writing to oppose the rate hike proposed by Aqua Green Utility Company. They are
currently charging $120/yr for sewer access on undeveloped land that we are being charged
for that we have not accessed. Due to the fact that we do not receive actual sewer access and
that we are being charged solely for the privilege of receiving sewer access in the future from
Aqua Green Utility Company we ask that you reject their proposed rate increase for annual
sewer access under the grounds that they are not incurring an increase in expenses for a
service that they do not provide.

Sincerely,

James Holland
Lot 36

-- 
Steve Holland
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